
Incorporation report by: Committee Chair, and Committee. 
April 10, 2023 

Hello all, 

• Submitted a Policy and Procedure change in Section 2 for our upcoming April 
National Board meeting.  

• Updated the Power Point, Incorporation Training on the AVVA website, with a 
new face of color. This is a great tool when doing a presentation for your 
chapters or states about how and why to become incorporated. We have worked 
hard to put together a step-by-step process that is easy to follow.  

• You will not find the links for the petition or startup kit on avva.org website. 
Please go to section 2 and review the steps to incorporate for States, Chapters, 
and Independent Chapters. 

• Sent a letter to the IRS added the New Incorporated Chapters to our list of 
Subsidiaries. 

• Our committee continuing to Hold online meetings, and conference calls working 
together as a team so that everyone will have the correct knowledge about 
incorporating your States, Chapters. Our goal is your success! 

Great News! 

• Welcome & Congratulations! to our two newest chapters who have completed 
their Incorporation Process. 

• Chapter 1079, Of Utah, President Judy Kent 
• Chapter 201 of California, Steven Thompson 

There was A special presentation for both chapters to receive their Charters and their 
AVVA flag by region 9 Director, Kelly Fredrickson.  

The chapters below are close to complete the process of incorporation and looking 
forward to there presentation of their Chapter Charter 

• Chapter 454, of Kentucky. Interim President, Wynella Bethards. 
• Chapter 391, of California, Interim President, Shirley Hunter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris, Incorporation Committee Chair 

Inc. Committee Members: 

Susan Price, TN 

Ann Rice, TN 

Mary Ann Newman, Fla 

Special Advisor, Nancy Rekowski PA 



 

 

 

 

 

 


